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Professor Fred Piper - Royal Holloway, University of London.

Thursday 10th March 2011 - 7:30pm
Oxford e-Research Centre, 6 Keble Road, Oxford, OX1 3QG

In 2009 Fred gave the very well received Branch Christmas Lecture.
This month he returns to give Part 2 where he returns to the subjects in more detail.

If you enjoyed his first lecture and want to explore in a little more depth come along,
for those who did not it is still a very good starting point to find out more about
Cryptography from one of the world’s most renowned Information Security experts.

The event is free.
Members and non-members are very welcome.
Sandwiches & light refreshments served from 7:00pm.
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